
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 28 August 2003 

18. SHORT STREET (CHARLESTON): KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking its approval to consult with the community on a proposal to 

renew the kerb and channel, footpaths and grass berms in Short Street. 
 
 The Board resolved:  
 
 1. That the proposal be approved for public consultation with the addition of heritage lighting being 

incorporated in the plan. 
 
 2. That the City Streets Unit be requested to work with the Urban Design Team on enhancements 

to Short Street, for example, enhancements to the fence adjacent to Te Waiponumu College. 


